Sharon Craig

From:

Sent: 15 September 2021 12:09

To:

Planning

HARP road objection Subject:

⚠ External Email

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear John Macholc,

I would like to object to the proposed route 1 and suggest route 2 as suggested by Chatburn parish council is a more appropriate route. Route 2 will use an already well used transport route, be much safer for our children and residents and have less impact on local business establishments.

Regards